
  
 Arkansas Basin Roundtable 

Official Records Location 
 c/o Board of Water Works of Pueblo 

 Attention:  Leslie Martinez 
 P.O. Box 400 

 Pueblo CO 81002-0400 
 
 
July 14, 2010 
 
Mr. Todd Doherty 
Interstate Water Management Development Section 
Colorado Water Conservation Board 
1580 Logan Street, Suite 600 
Denver, Colorado 80203 
 
Re:   Water Supply Reserve Account Grant Application for Flathead Chub movement associated with the 

Clear Springs Ranch diversion structure in Fountain Creek 
 
Dear Todd: 
 
Enclosed please find a WSRA grant application from Pueblo County.  At the May 12, 2010 Arkansas Basin 
Roundtable meeting, the roundtable could not agreed by consensus to support this application.  However, the 
roundtable voted to approve the request by super majority at a subsequent meeting.  The approval was made on July 
14, 2010.    
 
The approval modified the grant request, allocating $7,000 from the Basin Account and requesting $28,000 from the 
Statewide Account, based on the recommendation of the Needs Assessment Committee.  The attached application, 
because it is an Adobe file, still shows 100% from the Basin Account, but please modify that pursuant to this letter 
and the minutes of the roundtable reflecting the approval. 
 
My hope is that this grant request can be heard at the September, 2010 CWCB meeting. Please do not hesitate to 
contact me if you have any questions.  
 
 
Sincerely, 

 
Gary Barber 
Chair 
 
c:  Executive Committee, Ark Roundtable 
     Commissioner Anthony Nunez 
 Ms. Carol Baker, Colorado Springs Utilities 
 
     


